PROSPECT PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION

36 CENTER STREET
PROSPECT, CONNECTICUT 06712-1699

April 16, 2020

Honorable Robert J. Chatfield, Mayor
Prospect Town Hall

36 Center Street

Prospect, CT 06712

Dear Mayor Chatfield:

Please be advised that on April 15, 2020, the Prospect Planning & Zoning Commission voted
unanimously to support your C.G.S. §8-24 request dated April 7, 2020, for the Town of Prospect

Highway Safety Program 2020 to repair and improve Town roads and for Fire Department Radio
Repeaters.

Sincerely,

E. Gil Graveline
PZC Chairman
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April 30,2020 4/30/2020-1
Mr. Jeffrey Slapikas, Chair
Prospect Town Council
36 Center Street
Prospect, CT 06712
Dear Chair Slapikas:
I respectfully request the following transfer:
To: From:
Assessor #5250 Supplies $403.00 7053 Ice & Snow Maintenance $22,420.00
Town Buildings #6105 Water 5000.00
Solid Waste #6590-00 Custodians 5233.00
Town Clerk #5500-01 Assistant 7914.00
Town Clerk #5500-02 Clerk 3870.00

Total: $22,420.00
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Very Truly Yours,

)\

Rabert J. Chatfield
Mayor

$22,420.00

Jeffrey Slapikas
Chair

An Equal Opportunity Employer




